Philip Gimmack From: Sent: 09 June 2021 12:30 To: Planning Planning

Mast Application 2021/1813/P - Objections Subject:

Importance: High

[EXTERNAL EMAIL] Beware - This email originated outside Camden Council and may be malicious Please take extra care with any links, attachments, requests to take action or for you to verify your password etc. Please note there have been reports of emails purporting to be about Covid 19 being used as cover for scams so extra vigilance is required.

Dear Sir/Madam,

I wish to submit my very strong objections to the application above on two counts.

One – not in keeping with area – an eyesore and two for health and safety reasons.

I live on Regents Park Road. This huge eyesore would have no place in this conservation area and right next to the beautiful primrose hill park and some of the most pretty streets and architecture in London. Indeed some buildings close by are also listed.

No one could possibly get permission for such a monstrosity – be they private or commercial in such a position.

I wish also to object to these Masts on the basis that they have not been evidenced as safe to place so close within a high concentration of housing and people.

I cannot find such research as such this also carries huge health risks potentially.

Please can you share any such long term research / evidence if this has also been submitted.

I am grateful for your reading this.

Yours faithfully

P Gimmack 102 Regents Park Road.